Starlight

U.S. Multi-Family

STARLIGHT U.S. MULTI-FAMILY OPENS TORONTO STOCK EXCHANGE

Not for distribution to U.S. newswire services or for dissemination in the United States

TORONTO, July 25, 2017 - Starlight U.S. Multi-Family today opened the Toronto Stock Exchange to commemorate the
successful formation and public offering of Starlight U.S. Multi-Family (No. 1) Value-Add Fund (TSX.V: SUVA.A/SUVA.U).
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About Starlight U.S. Multi-Family (No. 1) Value-Add Fund

The Fund is a limited partnership formed under the Limited Partnerships Act {Ontario) for the primary purpose of indirectly
acquiring, owning and operating a portfolio of value-add, income producing rental properties in the United States multi-
family real estate market.

To learn more about Starlight U.S. Multi-Family and Starlight U.S. Multi-Family (No. 1) Value-Add Fund,
visit www.starlightus.com or contact:

Evan Kirsh Martin Liddell
President Chief Financial Officer
647-725-0417, ekirsh@starlightus.com 647-729-2588, mliddell@starlightus.com

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange)
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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